All Concerned

Please note that the school office will remain closed for summer break from Sunday 19% June, 2022
till Saturday 20" August 2022.

For new admissions, collection of Board Mark sheets, Migration Certificates and TCs (Classes X
and XII), you may please contact the following between 10. 00 a.m. and 11.30 a.m. from Sunday to

Thursday.
Name Contact Number
Dr. Sheeba Balraj (Vice Principal) 60088483
Ms.Jomia Rajesh 55765416

@3 M%Cv\

Ravi Ayanoli
Principal

Dated 16% June 2022



